Higher education
Discounts offered for employees, family members
Feb. 21 at 10:11 a.m.
The Postal Service has announced new higher education discounts for employees and their immediate family members.
Through a new partnership with USPS, New England Collegeis offering a tuition discount of 10 percent to postal employees and their immediate family members. The private college is located in Henniker, NH.
American Military University and American Public University, both currently offering tuition discounts for postal employees, are now extending tuition discounts to family members of postal employees.
Both schools are based in Charles Town, WV.
The Employee Deals LiteBlue page has more information on higher education tuition discounts available to USPS employees.
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